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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Wiggly Worms. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

100% 89% 95% 91% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Purple class. 
Pink Purple Yellow Blue Orange 

94% 95% 88% 85% 82% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

British Science Week  

I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone involved in making Mondays launch to Science week a 

tremendous success. A special thank you to Mrs. Alder for organising the whole event and to the many 

volunteers that joined us outside. 

 
 

Coronavirus Advice 

As of yesterday the advice from the Government was that schools will not be shutting at this point. 

The Government is sending our school a daily email with advice. We will not shut for suspected or 

confirmed cases without the Government’s permission. We have held an assembly on the virus and 

demonstrated good hand washing routines to the children. The younger classes are singing a special 

handwashing song twice as they wash their hands.  

Please do not phone school to ask if we are closing, we only have two telephone lines and we need 

these to maintain our normal working practices. If at a future date we are asked to close it is most 

likely to be at the end of a working day. 

Dates  

Individual photographs – 19th March – NO BREAKFAST CLUB 

Last Day of Term – Friday 3rd April     

Class Photographs - 21st May 

 

Colour Food Bingo 

The aim of the promotion was to encourage pupils to eat more fruit and vegetables. Children have 

been encouraged to eat a different coloured food each day of the week. It is now the end of the week 

and every child with five stamps on their card has received a prize. Thank -you to Ange, the kitchen 

staff and midday supervisors for supporting this event. 

 

Sports Relief  
We will let you know the total raised on our website and our Dojo class page. 

 

Clubs 

OFSTED reported an area for school to develop was to offer a selection of clubs. In order to provide 

a variety of clubs we are increasing the price to £3.00. This is still cheaper than many of the other 

local schools and we believe still represents good value. A separate letter outlining the clubs being 

offered during the Summer term has been sent out to Keystage One. If your child would like to 

attend, please complete the reply slip and we will notify you if your child has a place. Places are 

limited so please return the forms to the office or your child’s class Teacher as soon as possible. 

 


